
THE ALAMEDA COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
INVITES YOU TO A COMMUNITY MEETING 

TO DISCUSS ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES TO BE 
CONSIDERED IN SOLAR POLICIES 

FOR RURAL AREAS OF THE COUNTY 
 

 

WHEN: Thursday, June 16, 2011 
6:00PM - 8:30PM 

WHERE: Alameda County Building 
224 West Winton Avenue, Room 160 
Hayward 

 

 

With interest in solar energy growing in Alameda County, the 

Board of Supervisors has directed staff to devise policies for 

determining appropriate locations for large-scale solar facilities 

in rural areas. The purpose of this meeting is to seek public 

input on environmental issues related to siting solar facilities. 

We invite you to join us for a discussion of these issues.  
 

 

It is not necessary to RSVP for the meeting. If you have any questions about the meeting, please 

contact Liz McElligott at (510) 670-5400 or by email at elizabeth.mcelligott@acgov.org. 

 


